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From: News about contaminated sites in Erie County 
<eriecountycleanupnews@lists.dec.state.ny.us>
To: <eriecountycleanupnews@lists.dec.state.ny.us>
Date: 1/23/2012 4:20 PM
Subject: [Eriecountycleanupnews] Vibratech Inc. Site (City of Buffalo)
Attachments: Vibratech Site InvestigationToBegin.pdf; Part.003

Attached is a fact sheet that describes a supplemental environmental study that will soon begin at 
Vibratech Inc. Site #915165 (City of Buffalo). The site is being addressed in New York's State Superfund 
Program. This fact sheet is being provided by the Division of Environmental Remediation within the New 
York State Department of Environmental Conservation (NYSDEC).
 
The fact sheet is in PDF format. You can save, open, and read the fact sheet by using Adobe Acrobat 
Reader. If you do not have Adobe Acrobat Reader, you can go to the following web page on the NYSDEC 
web site to download the program for free: http://www.dec.ny.gov/about/590.html.
 
Please do not respond to this email. Replies go to an untended mailbox. If you have questions about the 
contaminated site identified above, please use the contact information provided in the attached fact sheet.
 
To protect your privacy, contaminated sites email notices are sent out as a bc (blind copy). That means 
no one can see your email address. If you wish to be removed from this contaminated sites email list, go 
to: http://www.dec.ny.gov/chemical/61092.html and click on the correct county link, where there is an 
option to unsubscribe.


